
April 23, 2019

We begin our final weeks of 2018-2019.

Keep in mind, registration for 2019-2020 is ongoing.  Please return your packet if you 
have not already done so.

The children will be getting excited for summer vacation.  Encourage them to take 
initiative and complete their daily tasks in school as well as their homework.  Homework 
helps your student to develop the skills to work independently while reinforcing what is 
taught in class.  It is an extension of their school day.

We are excited to offer our Summer Program again!  It isn’t too early to think about 
preventing learning loss throughout the summer months.  We offer these enrichment 
camps to help engage their minds and have fun at the same time!

Some Upcoming activities include:  Field Trips (6th Graders will go to Utah on April 
30th), Living History Days (3rd-5th grades will go to Pinedale on May 15th.)  May 
Crowning (May 1st), and our Spring Program (May 9th).


